
School 
Spirit 

This week produced many 
opportunities to bring out school 
spirit as we had our first 
volleyball games and our first 
Spirit Day.  Our students did an 
excellent job in putting together 
creative, crazy hats, and we 
enjoyed eating together with a 

fun game that followed.  Also, this week, we concluded our virtue study on 
respect.  Our students learned many forms of practicing respect, and I 
encourage you to carry on these conversations with your children at home!
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Mark Your Calendars: 

September 18 - 19 - 
School Yearbook Pictures 

September 22  
- Mass 
- Volleyball Games (4:00 

& 6:00 p.m.) 

September 25 & 26 - 
Chili’s Sponsorship 
Days 

October 3 - PTO 
Meeting (7:00 p.m.)

VIRTUE OF THE WEEK: 

Responsibility  
Definition: Fulfilling one's 
duties; accepting the 
consequences of one's 
words and actions, 
intentional and unintentional. 

Application: Accept 
responsibility for one’s 
personal actions and 
decisions at home, school, or 
in personal relationships.  
  

WEEKEND UPDATE  SEPTEMBER 15, 2017

PJP2A News  

YEARBOOK PORTRAITS  
We have scheduled yearbook portraits to occur 
on Monday and Tuesday, September 18 and 

19.  We are excited to have Mike and Joey 
Boese with Peak Life Photography do our 

pictures again.  All students should expect their 
yearbook photo to be taken on September 18.  

The following day, September 19, will be a 
make-up day, and we will take the Tues/Thurs 
K4 class pictures on that day.  Our school will 
provide all families with one free  (wallet -size) 

yearbook picture, but additional copies may be 
purchased from Peak Life.  We will soon be 

sending home order-form envelopes for 
yearbook pictures. 

Please have middle-school students dress in 
Mass day attire for the photos.  

BRONCOS RAFFLE 
Thank you for continuing to sell 
Broncos tickets!  To get to our 

goal, we need to sell around 285 
tickets per week - Let’s do it! 

Number of Tickets Sold:  460 

 Goal:  2,500 

Remember to stop by the school 
office when you are ready to pick 

up additional raffle tickets! 

Your family can sell tickets at retail 
stores or after Masses at St. Mary’s 

on the times designated in our 
office.  Selling tickets counts 
towards your family’s service 

hours!

Our Crazy Hat Spirit Day Winners



 2

SCHOOL DAYS COMPLETED: 23       SCHOOL DAYS REMAINING: 149 
Quote of the Week:  “The great task that has to be faced today for the renewal of society is that of 

recapturing the ultimate meaning of life and its fundamental values.”    
-  St. John Paul II 

www.popejohnpaul2academy.com        www.facebook.com/pjp2a  

WEEKEND UPDATE SEPTEMBER 15, 2017

AFTER-SCHOOL CARE FOR BAND STUDENTS 
We are offering a special after-school care rate for students 
who will be participating in the beginner band at 4:15 p.m. 

on Mondays and Wednesdays.  A $25 per month (per 
student) fee will cover the cost for having your child stay in 
the after-school club before band begins.  This offer does 

not allow participation in the after-school club on other days 
or at other times.  Students must be picked up after band 

and may not return to the club afterward. 

Students who are regularly enrolled in our after-school club 
may disregard the above stipulations.  

DROP-OFF PROTOCOL 
Thank you to everyone for following our drop-off 

protocol!  As a reminder, please be sure that students 
are dropped off by the cones on the north end of the 
parking lot (the same as the pick up area).  Please do 
not drive or park in the concrete pad area as this is 
where students are exiting and walking.  Also, please 

try to avoid dropping students off by the front doors as 
this will congest our parking lot line.   

Thank you for attending to these details!  They are truly 
helping to make our drop off more efficient as our 

school has grown considerably.   

DINNER NIGHTS 
Thank you to everyone who made it our to Horsefly 

Night!   

Our next restaurant day will be at Chili’s. They are 
sponsoring our school on Monday and Tuesday, 

September 25 and 26.  If you eat at Chili’s on either 
day and present the coupon (to be sent home this 

week), the school will receive a portion of your meal’s 
proceeds.  

This week, our students enjoyed a special presentation from the Magic 
Circle Theater youth performers.  This year was extra special as one of 

our former PJP2A students, Annabelle Ensor, was a star performer.  

Crazy Hat Day

Crazy Hat Day Games
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